File No. 1.11011/2/2017-IT Cell
Government of India
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare
Directorate General of Health Services
Room No. 443-A Wing,
Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi
Dated: 10tk December, 2018

Office Memorandum

Subject: Updating of data on Dte. website-reg

It has been observed that the contents of almost all Divisions on
the Dte. website is very old/outdated. Thus, this needs to be updated on
priority basis.

All Divisional Heads are therefore, requested to please go
through the website of the Dte. and provide updated contents/material
concerning their Divisions to IT cell within a week for along with soft
copy & Meta Data Form signed at least at the level of DDGs concerned
or equivalent officers. In case no updation is required from any Division,
the same may also be communicated.

(S.K Tlanwa
Deputy Director(IT)
011-23063539

To

All DDG/ Directors in Dte.GHS
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